
Hollis	Heritage	Commission	

Town	of	Hollis,	Hollis,	NH		03049				

	

	 	 	 	 	 Date:				22	December,	2020	

Members	Present:	Wendy	Trimble,	Karla	Vogel,	David	Sullivan,	Michael	Bates,	Aurelia	Perry	

Members	Absent:	Honi	Glover,	Jan	Larmouth,	Susan	Benz,	Doug	Nye	

Meeting:	Called	to	order:		7:16pm,	via	Zoom.		Pledge	of	Allegiance	

Minutes:	November	2020	

Approved;	motion	by	Karla,	2nd	by	Wendy.	

Finance:		Jan	reports	that	we	have	$14,485.80	in	the	Cooper	Shop	account;	$20,000.00	in	the	Money	

Market	account	(interest	from	this	account	is	added	to	the	Cooper	Shop	account);	$3,359.00	in	the	
general	Heritage	Fund	account.		We	received	$750.00	as	our	Town	appropriation	for	2021.		Activity	
has	included	a	request	to	reimburse	Karla	$50.00	for	the	wreath	on	the	Gambrel	Barn,	and	for	

calendars;	a	deposit	of	$30.00	from	Town	Hall	calendar	sales;	a	deposit	of	$450.00	from	Hollis	
Pharmacy	calendar	sales.		The	total	we	have	received	to	date	from	donations	and	calendar	sales	this	
year	is	$2,550.00.		We	are	still	awaiting	checks	for	calendar	sales	from	Lull	Farm	and	Brookdale	Farm	

Market.	

Business:			Farley	Building.		There	will	be	a	committee	looking	into	possibilities	for	the	Building.		Dave	
will	be	on	the	committee	as	a	member	of	the	past	Farley	Building	committee	with	knowledge	about	
the	history	of	the	property;	Karla	will	join	the	committee	as	a	representative	from	the	Heritage	

Commission,	and	Michael	will	join	the	committee	as	a	representative	from	the	Historic	District	
Commission.		The	Zoom	meeting	regarding	the	future	of	the	Farley	Building	was	very	positive	
regarding	a	restoration.		The	people	who	have	shown	an	interest	in	a	restoration	indicate	that	they	

may	be	able	to	raise	much	of	the	funds	privately.		Grants	will	also	be	explored.	

Wendy	suggested	that	we	consider	what	we	might	like	to	achieve	in	2021,	both	realistically	and	
unrealistically	as	goals	/	thoughts	for	the	future.	

Meeting	adjourned	at	7:37pm.	

	

Next	Meeting	to	be	held	on	Tuesday,		January	26,	via	Zoom.	

	

Respectfully	submitted	by	Aurelia	Perry.	


